
Paseo del Río Turbilla, s/n 
29753, Árchez (Málaga). 

 

 

 

GRAND OPENING 

"SENDERO MANANTIAL MOLINO MATÍAS" 

 

Gran opening “Sendero Manantial Molino 
Matias” is suspended due to inclement 
weather. 
Due to the rain it is impossible to carry out 
the road to the Molino Matías Spring with 
normality, therefore the inauguration is 
suspended and the new date will be 
communicated shortly. 
 
Sorry for the inconvenience. 
The Mayor 
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de Árchez 

 


